
EDITORIAL FOR FLEET MAGAZINE 

COLLINGHAM BUSINESS CLUB UPDATE 

The November meeting of Collingham Business Club was held on Wednesday, 14th at the usual 

Collingham Football Club venue.  

Those present all send thanks to the large number of individuals and organisations who created the 

wide range of events which marked Remembrance Day and the personal connections with 

Collingham people 100 years ago. 

Viridis building services have relocated their growing company into one of the offices underneath 

the Collingham dentist and have agreed with the owner that the vacant office next to them can be 

used to display pop up banners until it is leased out. This will make it look tidier and give local 

companies an opportunity to advertise to the large numbers who walk past the building. For details 

contact Lee Marshall at Viridis building services on 01636 893313 

Members were very pleased that the Royal Oak group have been granted planning consent to bring 

the pub back to life and encourage all those who have pledged to purchase their shares in this 

exciting project, so work can start in January.  

Gusto Homes reported that this year’s Collingham bonfire night and firework display raised £2,000 

for charity which was shared between, Mary’s meals, Sulawesi tsunami, Collingham Care, Collingham 

rural advice centre, Collingham history society and the Trent Vale track project which is keen to get 

more donations to support a funding bid for the proposed cycle track linking Collingham to 

Besthorpe.  

There will be no business club meeting in December so best wishes to all and we start again on the 

second Wednesday of January 2019.  

For Club information, or for more details about any of the above, please contact terrynash@gusto-

uk.com 


